Sample Letter to the Editor
241 Words:  
Dear Editor,
For the past nine years, the number of motorcyclists are killed on our nation's highways has increased.  Some of those fatalities can be attributed to drinking and riding.  In fact, the percentage of legally intoxicated motorcycle riders in fatal crashes is greater than the percentage of legally intoxicated drivers of passenger cars, SUV’s or pick-up trucks.  Motorcyclists need to ride smart and sober.   It’s not worth the risk of losing your life, killing an innocent person, ruining your bike, causing your friends and family grief, or going to jail.  
In every state it is against the law to drive with a Blood Alcohol Concentration (BAC) level of .08 or higher.  Still, thousands of motorcycle operators killed in traffic crashes each year were over the legal limit. According to research by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), twenty-seven percent all motorcycle riders who died in traffic crashes in 2006 had BAC levels of .08 or higher.  An additional 7 percent of motorcycle operators who had lower alcohol levels of BAC .01 to .07 also died in traffic crashes.
It is extremely dangerous to drive any vehicle while impaired, especially a motorcycle, which requires a great deal of balance and coordination.  [Organization] is urging all motorcyclists to ride safe and sober.  People do things they regret when they’re drunk, but riding a motorcycle should never be one of them.  Additional information about safe motorcycle riding can be found at www.nhtsa.gov.
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